MINISTERIO

DE

RELACIONES EXTERIORES
Managua, Nicaragua

NOTE TO THE MINISTRY OF
FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF HUNGARY

In relation to the news disseminated about
interventionist statements by the Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Hungary, injuring the
Sovereignty of Nicaragua and meddling in the
affairs of the Nicaraguan State, with this Note
we are strongly protesting against the
violation of the Vienna Convention by the

Government of Hungary.

Nicaragua, with a very high cost in Lives,
with so much blood shed in defense of the
Right to National Sovereignty, and with



centuries of courage and bravery in Anti-
imperialist and Anti-interventionist
Struggles, strongly demands the Head of
Government of Hungary and the Head of Relations
with other States, for meddling in matters
that neither concern them nor are of their
competence. From that other Continent, Hungary
seems to be following the warmongering and

slave-owning footsteps of the European
Empires.

Statements by the Minister of Foreign Affairs
Péter Szijjarté reflect ignorance about the
accurate relationships between Sovereign States
and an excessive protagonist desire that
neither looks good on them nor can they have,
according to the Charters of International
Organizations  that provide guidelines on
respect, harmonious coexistence, and above

all, decency and sanity so as not to seek



prominence with immature and inappropriate
behavior, at the expense of |National

Sovereignties.

Nicaragua has never intervened in the affairs
of another Country, nor will we, because we
have Consciousness and Duty to safeguard our own

and others' Rights. We demand reciprocity.

Managua, 15t September, 2023
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Denis Moncada Colindres
Minister of Foreign Affairs
Government of Reconciliation
and National Unity

Republic of Nicaragua




